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The FCC’s Media Bureau extended the deadline to file 2013 biennial broadcast ownership 

reports for commercial stations (FCC Form 323) from November 1, 2013 until December 2, 

2013. This 30-day extension was adopted to provide licensees of commercial full-power AM, 

FM, TV and LPTV stations (including Class A stations), and entities holding attributable 

interests in these licensees, with additional time to prepare the form, according to the Media 

Bureau. Notwithstanding the extension, each biennial ownership form submitted is to contain 

information which is current “as of” October 1, 2013. Noncommercial licensees do not file 

biennial ownership reports on a common date, but are required to continue to submit these 

reports every other year on the anniversary of the due date for the filing of their station’s renewal 

application. 
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